
  
 

 

 

 

October 17, 2023 

 

Board Memo 128-2023: Announced PO-408 Locations 

 

Executive Board, 

 

USPS announces the start of the PO-408 review process for 10 P&DC’s in the next coming week.  NAPS notes 

that the slide title of “Possible Upcoming PO-408s” does not agree with the data being shown that has a “Begin 

Mail/Package Move date”. 

 

NAPS will be requesting a consultative for more clarity on the actions being taken by the USPS. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 



Union Briefing

PO-408 Activity

10/17/2023



Sensitive Commercial Information – Do Not Disclose / Attorney-Client Privileged / Attorney Work Product

Possible Upcoming PO-408s

10/17/2023

• All Facilities listed above will remain open as Local Processing Centers (LPC)

• Plants highlighted in green will reduce career complement as needed through attrition



Sensitive Commercial Information – Do Not Disclose / Attorney-Client Privileged / Attorney Work Product

Product Summary

10/17/2023
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